Blood and Thunde:

GAY BASHING

Dear Editor.

I would like to address the problem of gay-lashing but I would like to generalize first about the problem behind gaylashing, which is also the cause of many more problems in our society today. The cause is immorality and lack of love. To clarify, love is not sex and has nothing to do with sex. Sex has its place, but love exists without sex. If you ask someone what love is, almost everyone will respond saying it is an emotion. Love is an attitude and and behaviour. Love thy neighbour. Love a starving child in a third world country. Love your parents. Love the elderly person or the handicapped who need you

Gay-bashing, as with anybody-lashing, shows a lack of morals and a lack of love. Regarding sex (masturbation, homosexual and heterosexual acts), first of all, think of safety. Would someone who loves you tell you it is expedient to do something which hurts you or could hurt you, emotionally, physically etc? What about STD's and unwanted preganancies? Approximately one million Canadians have been murdered (aborted); it is a painful,

difficult decision, but wouldn't someone who truly loves you not take the chance of hurting you just for an instant of pleasure? Fornication is a sin, not for our own good nor to protect us. Homosexuality is a sin (Romans, Ch.1 vs. 25-27) not to protect us from Aids, etc.

Bashing people does no good. A loving, caring friend who wants to help his neighbour, who loves his neighbour can. Alcohol, fornication, drugs do hurt you. Someone who truly loves you wouldn't do that to you, would FORBID it, wouldn't

RESIDENCE REP

An Open Letter to All Residence Residents:

My name is Greg Lutes, and, for better of for worse, I have been appointed to the position of Residence Representative. Now. what this means is that I sit in at Student Union meeting, as a full voting member, and represent your interests. Many of you are probably now wondering, "What the hell does Greg Lutes know about my interest?" which brings me to the point of this letter. I don't know what all of

your interest are, but I would like to find out. Let's face it, after living in Aitken House for four years, I don't know what concerns Neill, Tibbets, McLeod, or any other house have. I have heard. in the past, such queries as "Why can't residents of Lady Dunn and Tibbits have their own front door keys/" And of course the usual slew of Bar Services complaints. But there are new issues, too. For example, we seem to be paying more and more for less and less. Two years ago we lost our linen service, this year it was free luxo's and next year . . . who knows? These are just a few issues that always seem to be talked about but never dealt with.

I believe that is should be the responsibility of the Residence Rep. to collect these complaints, and to take them up with the proper authorities, whether that be the Student Union, the Dean of Residence, the Board of Dons, the Board of Proctors, the Residence Representatives Board, or whoever. And that is what I am offering to do. So, get in touch with me. Either call 453-4903 or write Box 53, Aitken or drop by (Room 329, Aitken). Or just stop me if you see me on campus.

Sincerely,

Greg Lutes.

NO **EXPERIENCE NECESSARY**

As a former student of UNB Saint John, I have read the recent issue of your publication containing the advertisment for help, with "No experience necessary".

I have also read the article by Luis Cardoso concerning COR, he C.O.R. IS HERE TO STAY must be your recent recruit, with no experience whatsoever, as his article contained not a word of truth, there certainly is no trace of any research done on the subject, but only slander.

Yours truly

Gcorge Raid

TERRY

Dear The Brunswickan

Thank you so much for your help and commitment to this year's Terry Fox Run.

FOX

This year's run was the most successful in Fredericton since The Terry Fox Run began nine years ago. Although the weather was not the best, approximately 220 participants ran, walked or biked. This represents an increase of just over 100. Once all donations are collected, we expect th raise over \$5 000.00 for

The Brunswickan 25

Cancer Research.

Once again, we would like to thank you. You can be proud of what has been achieved. As Terry Fox said "Somewhere the hurting has to stop" (1980), and your help brings us one step closer to "somewhere".

With great appreciation

Chantelle Hanley

Dear Sir.

I would like to provide a response to Mr. Cardoso's attack upon the C.O.R. party that was printed in the Brunswickan a few weeks ago. I first have to say that I respect your right to voice your own opinion. That's what this country is all about. But as of late this great country of ours has drifted into a state of constitutional dictatorship. Our elected representatives no longer consistingly and actively represent the will of the electorate. The C.O.R. party wishes to change that.

We are not a one issue party. Yes, the party is highly concerned with bilingualism, but that isn't the only a problem facing

Continued on page 11

Scoreless Duel in Field Hockey Battle

By Kelly Craig

On a very cold Sunday afternoon, the UNB Red Sticks played host to the St. Mary's Huskies. Despite having two penalty snots on goal, the sucks still came up empty handed, as the two teams battled to a scoreless tie.

Even though the girls played tough defensively, they just didn't respond offensively. The team has only been together for two weeks, and they are still adjusting to each other's style of play. According to Coach Slipp, "The girls don't know what each other is going to do." Joyce is still juggling players into different positions to see where the girls are the most effective.

On Sunday, the team almost beat SMU. They had a chance for 2 goals, but couldn't capitalize on the opportunities. Coach Slipp wasn't totally pleased with Sunday's game. The girls weren't playing to their potential. St. Mary's has a good defensive team, but UNB matched them step by step.

Currently, the UNB Red Sticks are ranked second in the AUAA's behind SMU. UNB has only played three games this season to date, whereas SMU has

played six. The team is very healthy as only two of the fourteen girls have injuries. Jill Jackson is suffering from a bad ankle, and Kim O'Hara has a leg problem. These injuries definitely naven t slowed the two girls down.

Wednesday, September 27, the UNB Red Sticks traveled to UPEI to take on the Lady Panthers. The Panthers are playing with much the same girls this year but they have a new coach. This UPEI team is quick and the Red Sticks have some trouble with them.

This weekend the Red Sticks host a double header against St. Francis Xavier. They play Saturday and Sunday at 2 PM at Chapman Field. On of the X-Ettes strengths is their goaltender, who has also had experience as a soccer netminder. With Sheila Bell in net for UNB, these games should be very interesting.

On a different note, Joyce Slipp is looking for some guys to come out and practise against her team. This will begin at the October 4 practice. This will be for Wednesday night practices only. Anyone interested is welcome to attend.



